
Monday March 19, 2018 

New Bedford City Council 
133 William Street, RM 215 
New Bedford MA 02740 

NOTICE FROM REGISTERED MARIJUANA DISPENSARY (RMD) APPLICANT 

Beacon Compassion Center, Inc. has filed paperwork with the Department of Public Health to 
move its approved cultivation and processing center from Northborough to Attleboro. Per 
Department Regulations, 105 CMR 725.100(F)(1), we are required to notify you of this change. 

The relocation of our cultivation center, and this notice, require no action on your behalf and 
will not impact our retail operations in New Bedford. 

Should you have any questions about our plans, please contact Catherine (Rina) Cametti via 
phone at 508-735-8682 or email at rina.cametti@gmail.com. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Catherine Cametti 
President/CEO 

900 Washington Street, Suite A Norwood MA 02062 


